
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

     
 

   
     

 
        

 

  
  

  
   

    
   

 
 

 

  

    
 

  
  

 
  

      
 

   
    

 
 

  
    

    
    

Join us for a Celebration of ADA 

Please join us on July 22 as we 
welcome The Caravan for Disability 
Freedom and Justice 2024 during 
their trip across the state and the 
country. 

We will be celebrating the 34th 

Anniversary of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act, which was signed into 
law on July 26, 1990. 

There will be a brief program celebrating the history of disability 
activism and advocacy.  Information on voting from the Disability Vote 
Coalition, Independence First’s programs and services, and All of Us 

Medical Research Program will be available.  
Join us for coffee & donuts. 

July 22, 2024  9 – 11:30 am 

Independence First parking lot 
540 S. 1st St.  Milwaukee 

In case of bad weather, the program will be held inside. 

Reasonable Accommodations 
Independence First is committed to 
providing the highest degree of accessibility 
when offering agency-sponsored events. 
Please notify Lorna Barthel at 414-226-
8356 or LBarthel@independencefirst.org 
with your disability-related accommodation 
requests. We will do our best to honor 
accommodation requests. 

Environmental Chemical Sensitivities 
For the safety and comfort of those with chemical 
and environmental sensitivities, Independence 
First requests that when attending agency-
sponsored events, please refrain from using any 
perfumed products such as scented soaps, 
deodorants, perfumes, colognes and heavily 
scented fabric softeners. To maintain a smoke-
free environment, please also refrain from 
smoking in paths of travel and doorways. 
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